Rebuttal letter of “The role of morphology on the spatial distribution of short-duration rainfall
extremes in Italy” by Mazzoglio et al.

Dear Editor,

we uploaded the revised manuscript titled “The role of morphology on the spatial distribution of short-
duration rainfall extremes in Italy”.

We revised our manuscript according to the comment received in the review report. More specifically,
we rephrased the sentence of the discussion highlighted by the reviewer.

We also included the credits of the geomorphological boundaries in Figures 4 to 6 following the
request received by email from the editorial support team (they asked to check if our figures
containing maps/aerial images require a copyright statement/image credit and to add it to the figures,
not only in the text).

Best regards,

Paola Mazzoglio on behalf of all the co-authors



